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Hello everyone and welcome to our 5th class reunion. 
 
Hope you all had a graet Shvuous vacation. 
 
It was really great speaking to all of you both on our weekly conference call, and when you call individually. 
 
There is no doubt that a special Thank You and SHOUT OUT goes to Chananya Matyas for all of his ongoing 
help, as well as to Eliyahu Chaimzadegan and Yitzchak Leviyev.  Our special recognition award goes to Yitzchok 
Federman for working so hard despite the logistics. 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
 

1. When answering multiple choice questions, you must indicate in detail how you arrived at your answers. 
 

2. Please make sure that each and every page submitted has: 
a) your full name 
b) your class 
c) the date of the assignment. 

 
3. Please remember to call in on our conference line 917-932-8638 on Thursday, 3:45-4:05 PM.  And, as 

always, if you have additional questions, feel free to call me between 4:00-10:00 PM at 718-404-8422. 
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Please remember on multiple choice problems  to give full 
details of how you arrived at the answer. 



 

  

  



 

 


